
April 28,2022 

Ms. Linda Bridwell, Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602 

Re:  Atmos Energy Corporation’s Notice and Filing of KY GCA Rates Effective May 1st

per Case No. 2022-00086 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

Per our conversation with PSC Staff on April 27,2022, Atmos is filing this letter to inform the 
Commission that it will implement its GCA rates filed in Case No. 2022-0086 submitted for 
approval on March 31, 2022 to be effective May 1, 2022, pursuant to Atmos Energy’s GCA tariff. 

In the event of an over or under recovery, Atmos will adjust the amount via the GCA Mechanism 
filed in the next quarter, and we will work with PSC Staff as needed.  

If you have any questions regarding this filing, you may contact me at 972-855-3134. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Christina Vo 
Christina Vo 
Sr. Rate Administration Analyst 

Enclosures 


